
METROTOWN PLAN  

YOUR VOICE MATTERS! 
We have arranged for the City of Burnaby to tell you about the proposed new Metrotown plan.  
Come hear what’s in the plan and make your voice heard by filling in the survey.  Volunteers will be 

available to help after the presentations. Choose from the following dates:  

 Presentation 1 -   July 27th, 11:30am -Bby Neighbourhood House—4460 Beresford 

 Presentation 2 -  August 4th, 6:30pm -Bby Neighbourhood House—4460 Beresford 
 Presentation 3 - August 11, 6:30pm –Bby Family Life—6140 Mckercher Ave 
*Childcare provided – register your children in advance (BNH -604-431-0400  BFLI-604-500-0492) 

Ongoing volunteer support with translation and computers to fill out the survey will be available at 

the following organizations until August 31st.  Please call to arrange for a time.  

 

                                                                           


